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August 23, 2016
Director

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
ATTN: Document Control Desk/GLTS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Director,

* The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC of the transfer of four electron capture detectors to
the original manufacturer. EPA Cincinnati possesses a limited scope license 34-12736-02,
however, we are reporting this transfer to ensure NRC is aware of the transfer since these devices
may also be held under a general license. The following information is provided as described in

31.5(c)(8)(ii): B

Devices transferred;

Nameé:' o] Model # Serlal # Numlrer of Transfer date
, e .. - Devices
Electron Capture Detector GBOTA U4 " 1 08/17/2016
Electron Capture Detector | G2397A U5435 1 08/17/2016
Electron Capture Detector | G1533A K2754 1 08/17/2016
Electron Capture Detector | G1533A K2798 1 08/17/2016
Person Receiving:

Agilent Technologies, Inc. -
Attention: ECD Lab

2850 Centerville Road

Wilmington, DE 19808-1610

License # 07-28762-02G, 07-28762-01

If any further information or action is necessary, my contact information is below.

Sincerely,

: StephenE Musson S e
Safety, Health, and Env1ronmenta1 Management Program Manager o
National Risk Management Research Lab TR o
United States Environmental Protection Agency N S . D
phoné: 513-569-7969 N ,\/\66(

Email: musson.steve@epa.gov
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